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Dear Planning Board Members,

We received an Abutter Notice for a conditional use permit for outdoor dining at 218 Islington Street. We live at
271 Islington Street, so we would be directly impacted by this use.

We are writing to you in support of the owner’s and applicant’s request.  We think that the conditional use permit
for outdoor dining should be granted. We enjoy having the opportunity to have outdoor dining along our street and
are happy to have others enjoy it as well. We think that outdoor dining adds to the lively ambiance and atmosphere
of our neighborhood. We urge you to allow it to happen.

Thank you!

Best,
Barbara Sadick & Ken Goldman
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